Lincoln Service Trains 300, 301, 302 & 303
Texas Eagle Trains 21 and 22/322/422

Effective March 18 - March 21, 2015

Attention Amtrak Passengers:
Beginning March 18 through March 21, track work being performed by Union Pacific Railroad will
affect Trains 300, 301, 302 and 303, as described below:

Train 300 Temporarily Cancelled
Train 300 will be cancelled, and alternate transportation will not be provided. Passengers should
make reservations aboard other Lincoln Service trains or alternate bus services

Trains 301, 302 and 303: Bus Service Provided at All Stations
Trains 301, 302 and 303 will be cancelled. Passengers will be provided bus service at all stations
on the route. Please note that buses will not operate according to the same schedule as the
respective trains. Contact Amtrak for bus schedules.

Southbound Train 21 - Temporary Schedule Change
e Starting March 18 through March 21, Train 21 will depart Chicago two hours later and depart
two hours later at all stations through its arrival at St. Louis, MO.

Starting March 18 through March 21, Train 21 will depart St. Louis one hour and forty-one
minutes later and operate one hour and forty-one minutes later at all stations through its arrival
at San Antonio, TX, March 19 through March 22.

Northbound Train 22/422: Detour between St. Louis and Chicago

e On March 18 through March 21, northbound Train 22/422 will detour between St. Louis and
Chicago, and will not stop at the following lllinois stations: Alton, Carlinville, Springfield, Lincoln,
Bloomington-Normal, Pontiac and Joliet.

Passengers with reservations on Train 22/422 from March 18 through March 21, who are
traveling from south of St. Louis to the lllinois stations listed above, will detrain at St. Louis
where bus service will be provided to their destination. Please note that the buses will operate
according to a later schedule than the respective trains.

Passengers traveling to Chicago will remain on board the detour train, destined for Chicago.

Northbound Train 322: Train 322 which operates between St. Louis and Chicago, will be cancelled.
Passengers can refer to Train 22/422 travel options above for travel between St. Louis and Chicago.

We apologize for any inconvenience. For reservation and train status information visit Amtrak.com,
use our free mobile apps or call 800-USA-RAIL (1-800-872-7245). Thank you for choosing Amtrak.
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